13 June 2018

Mr Low Kim Fatt
Managing Director
Stars Builder Pte Ltd

8 Boon Lay Way
#05-03, TRADEHUB 21
Singapore 609964

Dear Mr Low

LETTER OF APPRECIATION

On behalf of the Peak 1 Management Council, | wish to express my gratitude to you
and your staff for completing our A & A works in time. The entire condominium has now
brightened up especially with the attractive lightings at night. Our 14" floor has become

exceptionally spacious and breezy, thus providing an unblocked view of its surroundings.

The Council is impressed with your close supervision, innovative ideas and efficiency

which contributed to the success of our upgrading project.

Yours sincerely

Gan Cheong Chor

Chairman, Management Council
The Peak 1 @ Cairnhill

51 Cairnhill Circle

Singapore 229784



